Attachment 1

Board of Supervisors’ Notice of Proposed Contractual Assessment Program



NOTICE OF PROPOSED CONTRACTUAL ASSESSMENT PROGRAM

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA GIVES
NOTICE that:

1. Proposed Contractual Assessment Program; Proposed Boundaries. The Board
of Supervisors (the “Board”) of the County of Santa Barbara (the “County”) will consider a
resolution declaring the County’s intent to finance distributed generation renewable energy
sources, energy efficiency improvements and water efficiency improvements through the use of
contractual assessments pursuant to Chapter 29 of Part 3 of Division 7 of the California Streets
& Highways Code (“Chapter 297).

The County proposes to designate an area, which would encompass the entire
geographic territory within the boundaries of the County, within which the County and property
owners within the County could enter into contractual assessments to finance the installation of
distributed generation renewable energy sources, energy efficiency and water efficiency
improvements that are permanently fixed to real property pursuant to Chapter 29.

2. Notice to Water and Electric Providers. Pursuant to Section 5898.24(b) of Chapter
29, the Board is required to provide written notice of a proposed contractual assessment
program to all water or electric providers within the boundaries of the County. This notice is
provided for information purposes only; no action is required to be taken by water or
electric providers.

3. More Information. For additional information, please contact David Matson, County
of Santa Barbara Housing and Community Development Director, at 805-568-3520.

Dated as of , 2010



